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SCHOOL DIARY 
 
 

Friday, 31 January - Year 5 Class Worship at 9.00am in the School Hall  - PARENT/CARERS EVENT 

Parents, carers and other family members of children in Year 5 are welcome to attend. 
 
Friday, 31 January - Year 6 Leavers Party Parent Meeting at 2.00pm in the New Meeting Room 
Parents and carers of children in Year 6 are invited to attend the first meeting regarding arranging the Year 6 leavers 
party.  
 
Wednesday, 5 February - Year 2 Forest School 
Please can children wear old clothes, long trousers, a warm waterproof coat and trainers or shoes. Please can 
children also bring wellington boots in a carrier bag to change in to whilst taking part in Forest School.  
 
Thursday, 6 February - Year 4 Swimming 

 

Friday, 7 February - PTA School Disco’s  
Fledglings,  Year 1 & 2 - 3.30 to 4.30pm 
Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 - 4.45 to 5.45pm 
Tickets for the disco cost £2.00 which includes unlimited squash. There will be a tuck 
shop at the event selling items costing from 20p to 50p (please send your child in 
with some small change on the day in a named purse or wallet). There will be dance 
games arranged by the PTA which is included in the price of your ticket.  Details 
about this event were sent home with the children last week together with a reply 

slip which needs to be returned to the school office with your payment. We will not be issuing tickets for the disco 
but will keep a register of those children who are attending. If you are able to help at the disco please let the PTA or 
school office know, thank you. 
 

OTHER SCHOOL NEWS 

Class Worship - Change of Dates 
Please be advised that the dates of the Year 2 and Year 1 Class Worships in Term 4 have been changed.  Year 1’s 
Class Worship is now on Friday, 28 February and Year 2’s is on Friday, 6 March.  
 
Half-Term Holiday Club 
Elite Community Coaching, who take our P.E. lessons on Thursday and Friday afternoons and some of our after 
school clubs, will be running a holiday club on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday of half-term at Eastry School. 
Further information about this and other holiday clubs they run was sent home with the children last week. If you 
require a further copy please ask at the school office or visit www.elite-coaching-uk.co.uk/holiday-club-bookings. 
 



Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
Mrs Kate Espley 
Headteacher 

INTERNET SAFETY SECTION 
 

 
Digital Footprint 
It is important that children are aware of the impact that their 
online activity can have on themselves and that this impact may 
not be seen until further in the future. Children should be aware 
of who is able to view and potentially share anything they may 
post online. Once information is on the internet, it can be hard to 
remove again. 
 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Week commencing  3.2.2020 

MONDAY   

Dance Yes 

Games Yes 

TUESDAY   

Golf  Yes 

Netball Yes 

Ballet Yes 

WEDNESDAY   

  

THURSDAY   

Multisport  Yes 

Art  Yes 

FRIDAY   

Football (Mini Kickers) Yes 
If you are interested in joining any of our 

After School Clubs, please ask at the 

school office – thank you.  

YEAR 5 & 6 LEARN FIRST AID SKILLS             

The children in Year 5 & 6 have been learning some valuable skills this week in 

emergency first aid. We would like to thank the Parish Council who paid for this 

training and the Community Warden who arranged this for the school. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


